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From: SIDS

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 4:28 PM

To: John Willoughby; Tommy Harlin; kmulryan@mkoireland.ie

Subject: FW: Ballivor Wind Farm - Response to Submissions Extension Request - ABP 316212

Good evening John,
| have been asked to reply to your email dated 11" July 2023.

Please be advised the extension has been approved and your response to the submissions and LA reports
is now due by 1%t September 2023.

Kind Regards
Ashling Doherty
Executive Officer

From: John Willoughby <jwilloughby@mkoireland.ie>

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 10:18 AM

To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Tommy Harlin <tharlin@mkoireland.ie>; Niamh Thornton <«-SiiET=Sami-; Karen Mulryan
<kmulryan@mbkoireland.ie>

Subject: Ballivor Wind Farm - Response to Submissions Extension Request - ABP 316212

Dear An Bord Pleanala,

Please see attached letter formally requesting an extension to the deadline for responding to the submissions and
Local Authority reports for the Ballivor Wind Farm SID (ABP Ref, 316212).

The current deadline for responding to the third-party submissions is the 18™ of July 2023 and the deadline for a
response to the Local Authority Reports is the 26 of July 2023.

We are seeking an extension to 1* September 2023 to respond to both the submissions and the Local Authority
reporis, due to the quantity and the nature of the submissions.

Could you please confirm receipt of this email and that the extension is acceptable?

Kind regards,
John

John Willoughby
Project Planner
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Tuam Road, Galway, H91 VW84
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